On January 14th U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) scientists and representatives from universities, and local and state agencies attended a forum at Shenandoah University to discuss the regional integration of USGS Science Programs to address the availability, vulnerability, and quality of ground water in the Great Valley of the eastern United States.  Representatives from Pennsylvania, Maryland, Virginia and West Virginia participated.
